
Thank you for your feedback.  Once we 
have gathered all the information we 
need we to evaluate the Walking, 
Wheeling and Cycling Route in 
Southport we will write a report.  

The report will be looked at by Elected 
Members and a decision made based 
on the report. 

You will be able to read the decision 
report on the Council’s website.  


